
 

 

25 February 2019 
 

Hindu Scripture Volunteers 
 

 
Dear Parents/ Caregivers, 
 
Quakers Hill Public School is looking for volunteers to teach Hinduism in 2019 to our enthusiastic students. 
 
If you are available, Scripture is held on Tuesdays from 2:15pm to 2:45pm (Early Stage 1 and Stage 1) and 2:45 pm to 
3:15 pm (Stage 2 and 3). 
 
Mrs Akila Ramarathinam from Vishva Hindu Parishad of Australia (VHP) will be conducting a training session on 
Thursday 7 March 2019 at 9:00 am in the school hall for parents and carers interested in volunteering to help teach 
Scripture. 
 
All lessons are planned for you as VHP has developed a syllabus, which caters for Kindergarten to Year Ten. All training 
will be provided and assistance offered in completing the mandatory Working with Children Check.  
 
If you are interested in attending, please complete the note below and return it to Mrs Alexander by Monday 4 March 
2019.   
 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo        Jessica Alexander and Jessica Darney 
Principal        Scripture Coordinators 
 

- ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐ ‐  

Yes, I am interested in teaching Hindu Scripture and I can attend the information and training session in the hall on 

Thursday 7 March 2019 at 9:00 am. 

 

Parent/Carer’s Name: ___________________________________________ Phone: _______________________ 

 

Child’s Name: __________________________________________________ Class: ________________________ 

 
 

A copy of this note can be located on the school website – https://quakershil-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/notes/term-1.html 
 


